



THE FALCON FLYER

KEEPING PARENTS INFORMED

A Cedar Canyon Elementary PTO Publication

UPCOMING EVENTS

May 14 - PTO General Meeting (last of the year)

May 16 - Spring Concert & Art Show

May 23 - No Limits Field Day

May 24 - Field Day

May 27 - Memorial Day (NO SCHOOL)

May 29 - Falcon Idol

June 4 - Last Student Day

MANY THANKS TO...

- **Heidi Schlotterback** for working all year on Birthday Book Club and for giving students the chance to give back to our school.
- **Stacey Adams** and Jenny Vogt for the hard work and awesome job that they have done with setting up challenges to collect Box Tops and raising money for our school.
- Connie Vlaskamp for her hard work, dedication, attention to detail on Community Fun Books.
- **Lesley Douglass** for her enthusiasm, dedication, and creativity in planning and executing Falcon Frenzy.
- **Karen Peters** for her shopping, saving, wrapping, planning, and holding Holiday Shop and for the AMAZING job that she did with Silent Auction.
- Yardley Glassley for her innovative job and dedication in planning Little Shots and her constant willingness to help.
- **Liz Smith** and **Heather Ziembo** for their hard work to gather names, organize, layout the print, and to print the membership directory.
- **Erica Jamison** and **Emily Lambert** for their dedication in counting money, building spreadsheets, popping popcorn, and for managing Movie Night.
- **Liz O'Connor** for her help in the work room, for her organization of volunteers for the work room, and for managing ticket and raffle sales for Silent Auction.
- **Heather Hontz**, **Renee Pfeiffer**, and **Patty Hatfield** for their dedication in popping popcorn, bagging, and distributing it once a month for each child in our school. Thank you ladies!
- **Abby Shie** for her willingness to help and dedication to Recycling, Kroger Points, and Coke Points.
- Stacy Raptis and Amber Casaburo for planning Restaurant Night and for helping to support our school.





THE FALCON FLYER

KEEPING PARENTS INFORMED

A Cedar Canyon Elementary PTO Publication

UPCOMING EVENTS

May 14 - PTO General Meeting (last of the year)

May 16 - Spring Concert & Art Show

May 23 - No Limits Field Day

May 24 - Field Day

May 27 - Memorial Day (NO SCHOOL)

May 29 - Falcon Idol

June 4 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

MANY THANKS TO...

- **JaNae Fannin** and **Molly Frappier** for their hard work and communication with teachers in preparation for our School Supply Kits. You make all of our lives a little easier.
- Elaine Rolf for her ongoing dedication to selling and seeking out new Spirit Wear for our little Falcons.
- **JaNae Fannin** (again) for her organizational skills and for getting all of Cedar Canyon reading during the Spring Reading Program.
- **Jill Murphy** for her outgoing personality and for reaching out to new families for our Welcoming Committee.
- **Karen Peters** for the absolutely amazing job she did on our Silent Auction. She has made this event her own and it is outstanding. She has perfected the "fun" fundraising for Cedar Canyon. Karen also dedicates her time and energy to "sponsor your family" as the Ways and Means Chair. Thank you!
- **Erica Jamison** for her work on school pictures, her help and dedication to find volunteers for PTO positions, and her advice as Vice President.
- **Nicole Hoover** for her detailed and thorough work and commitment to being at all meetings with a smile as our Secretary.
- **Connie Vlaskamp** for seeking out improved and more effective ways to manage the PTO funds as Treasurer. Connie is perfectly organized, always quick to respond, and has a commitment to and a passion for Cedar Canyon.
- **Erin Salyers** for sharing her amazing talent with communication and design. You are always so willing to help and have continued to make our PTO website even more helpful and functional as our Communication Chair.
- **Laura Sutton** for her work on finding volunteers, planning, organizing, and helping with Enrichment. The kids so appreciate these special opportunities.
- **Mindi Nichols** for all of her work on teacher appreciation, meals for staff, pies for staff, and all the other things you do silently without ever asking for help or praise as our Program Coordinator.
- **Alissa Reed** for her ability to consistently find volunteers for all of the PTO events and her work to organize parents for classroom celebrations as our Volunteer Coordinator.